NYNAC Report for Assembly September 25, 2010

After having checked all Registration and Medical Forms that | just received we have
approximately a total of 85 Teens and Sponsors attending NYNAC 2010.

| am Grateful to the Five Groups who sent in their forms and money by the early Registration
Date of September 1* because this helped me with my paperwork. For this they received a
$5.00 discount on the price of the weekend. Think about doing it again next year.

I am working on room assignments, ordering the Pizza for Friday Night supper and letting
Watson Homestead know of our Final Count. | will be sending letters to all of the Groups
reminding them of what they need to bring to be comfortable and to have fun. | have also
maintained a bank account for NYNAC so that all bills will be paid and we will be in good
standing. This is one of the main jobs of the NYNAC Coordinator.

Since AWSC | have attended the Host Groups Planning meeting in Rochester NY and met the
Teens and Sponsor involved in planning this year’ s Program | continue to be in phone or e-mail
contact with the Sponsors of those Alateen groups who want to attend NYNAC. .

Please consider supplying the teens with your support and helping them to bring snacks to eat
over the weekend. We still need Chips, Cookies, Fruit, Crackers, Cheese, Peanut Butter, Jelly,
Bread and other Finger Food, Soda, Juices, Water. We already have Paper Products but if
anyone wants to bring Garbage Bags., Plastic Wrap or Baggies to keep things in order that
would be helpful. | Have purchased the candy bars to have supplies for SMORES to have
during the Camp Fire.!! (This was a lovely treat that some mysterious person provided last
year.) Istill need Graham Crackers and marshmallows. If you would like to supply them
please contact me soon.

Thank you all for you support and Together We Can Make it!!



